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December 18, 2012

Please add me!

Upcoming Events

January 15
Board of Advisors

Meeting

March 9
LCNO

Annual Meeting

March 23
6th Annual
PSNIC Picnic

About the LCNO

The Los Compadres
Neighborhood

Organization is an
officially recognized

neighborhood by
the City of Palm

Springs
Neighborhood
Involvement

Committee (PSNIC).

PSNIC Corner

Dear Neighbor,

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  We have set our LCNO Annual Meeting for
Saturday, March 9th, 2013.  Event time, place, and details are
coming soon.  We invite anyone interested in helping us plan the
Annual Meeting to attend the next Board of Advisors Meeting in
January.

Our goal is to get as many neighbors on our mailing list as possible
before the 2013 Annual Meeting.  Please forward this newsletter on
to your neighbors.  Feel free to send us an e-mail to share your
feedback and ideas for our communications. 

The next Board of Advisors Meeting on January 15, 2013, from
6-8 p.m., at the Demuth Park Recreation Center.  All meetings of
the LCNO Board of Advisors are open to the public.  Residents and
friends of the Los Compadres area are encouraged to attend and
participate.

Palm Springs Measure J Project Funding
The City of Palm Springs Measure J
Oversight Commission is encouraging
residents to submit their ideas and
projects for Measure J funding. To
download an application, visit
www.psmeasurej.com. Printed copies of
the application are also available in the
Office of the City Clerk as well as at the Palm Springs Public Library
and the Mizell Senior Center. Applications are due by 3 p.m. on
Thursday, January 31, 2013 and can be submitted by e-mail to
CityClerk@palmspringsca.gov. Applications may also be faxed to
the Clerk's office at 760-322-8322 or dropped off Mon-Thurs at City
Hall, 3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way.

Get to know your Los Compadres Neighbors
LCNO has established a neighborhood
group on Nextdoor, the free and private
social network for neighborhoods.  To
keep up with LCNO activities, events,
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Join the Los Compadres
neighborhood

PS Neighborhood Night

PLANT A FRUIT
TREE AND GET A

REBATE FROM THE
CITY

The City's Office of
Sustainability has

developed an Edible
Landscape

Incentive Program
in partnership with

PSNIC's Ecology
Subcommittee. The
program is designed

to encourage
property owners to

create organic
veggie gardens or
orchards at their
homes or in their

neighborhoods. For
more information

and the application,
Click Here.

neighborhood and area information, we
encourage all our neighbors to join us.
To sign up, go to www.nextdoor.com
and enter your email address and street address and register.  It's
fast and easy!

Blade Signs for Los Compadres
The Board will present three designs to
the general membership at the LCNO
Annual Meeting, being held on March
9, 2013.  LCNO residents at the
meeting will be able to cast a vote for
his/her favorite. The winning design
will be presented to the City for final approval. While the City pays
for installation of the signs, the LCNO must raise the funds to
purchase the signs. If you would like to donate funds or sponsor a
street sign location, please email Lisa Brady at info@los-
compadres.org.

LCNO @ Palm Springs Neighborhood Night
Many thanks to the Desert Regional Medical
Center, Carolyn Caldwell, the CEO and
Frank Ercoli, M.D., the Chairman of the
Governing Board for hosting the Palm
Springs Neighborhood Night on Thursday,
December 13th at the El Mirador bulding.  
Despite rain, the turnout was fantastic and
it was a great opportunity to mix and
mingle with PSNIC and other neighborhood
organizers and neighbors.  Several LCNO
Board members attended.

The LCNO Board of Advisors
Philip Strout, Chair;

Archie "Skip" Porter, Vice Chair;  
Dan Barber, Secretary & Treasurer;
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer;

Florian Boyd, Russ Butler, Sheila Grattan, Tom Kanarr,
Mary Lacyk, Todd Snider, and Lynne Stephenson

Alternates: Don Soucie and Patricia "Patty" Wright

E-mail us at info@los-compadres.org with your feedback and
ideas.
On behalf of the Board, we wish you a safe and happy holiday and
new year.  We look forward to helping build the LCNO in 2013!
 
Until next time,
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer 
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